
The Sexual Assault Response Team (SART) and the Sexual Assault Treatment Program (SATP)

hosted a visit by a delegation from Jordan on August 2nd.  

The Jordanians are keen to learn best practices for establishing a program in their country 

to provide expert and compassionate medical, forensic and support services for victims of sexual violence.

The Bronx SART, based at NCBH, was the first Sexual Assault Forensic Examiner Program 

to be designated as a Center of Excellence in New York State.
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